UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

FEB 0 5 1985

Docket No. 50-483
License No. NPF-25
EA 84-97

Union Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell

Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149 - Mail Code 400
St. Louis, M0 €3166

Gentlemen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated January 29, 1985 and your
check for $25,000 in payment for the civil penalty imposed by the NRC in a
letter dated January 18, 1985. The corrective actions described in your
letter will be examined during future inspections.

Sincerely,

/ ’ 4 ‘

Jine A. Axelrad, Director
Enforcement Staff
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

<
W. H. Weber, Manager, Nuclear
Construction
S. E. Miltenberger, Plant Manager
R. L. Powers, Assistant Manager QA
K. Drey
Chris R. Rogers, P.E.
Utility Division, Missouri
Public Service Commission
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